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NOTICE OF VACANCY – DIVISION 6 
ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

UNITED WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

In accordance with California Government Code Section 1780, notice is hereby given of a 
vacancy on the Board of Directors of United Water Conservation District (“District”). A seven 
person board governs the District. Each director is elected from one of the seven divisions of the 
District. The vacancy is for the position of Director for Division 6 of the District. It is the intent of 
the Board of Directors to hold interviews and fill the vacancy by appointment at its regular Board 
meeting on April 10, 2024, at which time the appointment will be effective. 
 
To be eligible for appointment, a person must be a qualified elector and reside within Division 6. 
Division 6 primarily occupies most of Port Hueneme and portions of Oxnard and Camarillo. 
Division boundaries are aligned with voter precincts, as defined by the County of Ventura. If your 
residence is near a boundary, please confirm the location with District staff to determine 
eligibility. 
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The eastern boundary of Division 6 is generally defined by South Lewis Road including California 
State University Channel Islands with the western boundary generally defined by Rice Avenue 
and extends west at E. Channel Island to J Street.  The northern boundary is generally defined 
by the United States Route 101 with the southern boundary is generally defined by the Pacific 
Ocean. 
 
Persons interested in appointment as the Director from Division 6 should submit a written 
expression of interest and/or resume of their experience and qualifications to United Water 
Conservation District, c/o Tracy Oehler, Clerk of the Board, 1701 N. Lombard Street, Suite 200, 
Oxnard, CA 93030 on or before 5 p.m., March 29, 2024. The Board of Directors will review letters 
and/or resumes and will interview candidates and make the appointment at its regular meeting 
scheduled for April 10, 2024. For more information, please contact Tracy Oehler at 805-525-
4431 or email at tracyo@unitedwater.org.  
 
UWCD is a public water agency responsible for conserving and protecting groundwater resources in Ventura County. In addition to the District’s 
Lake Piru Recreation Area, United Water’s facilities include Santa Felicia Dam; recharge basins in Saticoy, El Rio and Piru; an agricultural water 
delivery system; a wholesale municipal water delivery system; and the Vern Freeman Diversion facility. The District provides wholesale water 
to the City of Oxnard, the Port Hueneme Water Agency (which includes the CBC and Point Mugu naval bases), Pleasant Valley County Water 
District, and several small mutual water companies. A seven-member elected Board of Directors directs the District’s policies and activities. 
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